03/15/17

To whom it may concern,

My name is Kurt Bauer,
] am writing to introduce myself as a potential member of the Brady Street Bid.

As the ownar of Brady Street Futons at 1200 E. Brady Street, We have been in business here for 23
years, making custom futon, and bed mattresses, and offering home furnishings.

| purchased the building in 1999, and love being a part of the Brady Street community. 15 years ago we
started offering custom reupholstered chairs. We feel very fortunate to have this artistic outlet and sell
our pieces in the shop. We also feel this ads the unique vibe of the street.

I feel my experience and dedication to the eastside would be an asset to the board.  Thank you for
your consideration!

Sincerely,

Kurt B Bauer




